
IER&PA
Minutes from Combo Match
January, 7, 2006

Meeting opened by President Walker at 12:54 PM

Minutes read by Craig Speirs and approved. Motion to approve Tom Daniel, Sandy Daniel 2nd
Treasure Report read and approved. Motion to approve Tom Daniel, Sandy Daniel 2nd

Old Business

Computer program for Match Director still being looked into. Doug Higgins still looking at programs and
Bernice my have the a new program from Camp Perry that she is looking at. Matt Haggstrom is developing a
web site, which has enterable data on the site. We will leave this item open. Discussion only.

New Business

Bernice wanted to bring up the start time of the Postal League with the idea of moving it later. Discussion
about moving was positive as start during Chrismas Holidays have been difficult. Discussion to move start date
to 2nd week in January. Motion by Tom Daniel, 2nd by Jason Zicha. Passed. Start of the IERPA is now the 2nd

week in January.

After thought on above for Columbia meeting. Does the trophies and metals need to be changed to reflect the
change? I.e. presently the year is 2005-2006; will it now be only 2007 (this will start next year)?

Craig Speirs read letter from the Davenport Gun Club requesting funds for Junior shooting equipment.
Discussion about who, what teams, can submit for the funds. Should it be the whole IERPA league or only the
teams with Juniors participating in the Columbia Match (this match proceeds goes to this fund). See item
below. Motion by Tom Daniel to give Davenport Gun Club a max of $250 towards shooting jackets. Tabled
for who should be awarded fund. After discussion Motion reentered by Jason Zicha, Sandy Daniel 2nd.
Approved.

Discussion about who can and how to apply for funds from the Junior Fund. Discussion came down to must
have Juniors participating in the Columbia Match in order to apply for funds. Motion by Don Jordon to change
the by laws to read: Teams wishing to apply for funds from the Junior Fund must have Junior shooters
participation in the Columbia Match. The application must be submitted through Bernice McKinney by Dec 31.
The Combo Match meeting will be the meeting to decide on the dispersing of the available funds.

When shooting postal scores teams must shoot all 4 targets ( prone, standing, knelling and sitting ) at on sitting,
not over several visits to the range.

Kathy needs the names for the Junior A trophy, she will email Craig for the names (year) needed.

Just a note of information: It was brought up that Idaho is now taxing dues for clubs.

Motion to adjure by Kathy Konek, 2nd Jason Zicha. Adjourned 2:15 PM

Walker Mead new email: mead78@meadowcrk.com


